
 

 

COMMUNIQUÉ No. 67 – AUGUST 12, 2022  
Episcopal ordination of Bishop-elect Frank Leo 

On September 12, 2022  
  

To members of pastoral teams,  
To priests, deacons, PCLs, LPAs,  
To the faithful active in their communities,  
To members of religious communities,  
To Archdiocesan staff,  
  
  
Dear brothers and sisters in Jesus Christ, 
  
As the month of September approaches, indicating the start-up of numerous pastoral activities in many 
places, I share with you this beautiful invitation (see invitation document below) to gather around 
Monsignor Frank Leo, whom the Lord gives to our Church of Montreal as Auxiliary Bishop. 
 
INVITATION HERE 
  
Let us pray for him, let us pray together for the mission that the Lord entrusts to him and to all of us. 
  
  
In Jesus the Saviour, 
  
 †Alain Faubert, VG  
Auxiliary Bishop, Montreal   

 

https://diocesemontreal.org/sites/default/files/2022-08/Invitation_final_anglais.pdf

